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These gregarious bills, SB 868, 797 and 764 up for hearing today are
nothing more than an attempt to prevent law abiding citizens from
protecting our families and homes from the criminals that you have let
run free on the tax payers dollars. These bills need to be killed once

and for all so that we American citizens can live in peace and secure in
our own homes and lives where ever it takes us within the boundaries of
the state of Oregon.

Respectfully yours
Blake Rebman
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